
 
 ORDER OF SERVICE 

 -May 5, 2024- 
 
 
GATHERING 
    Welcome and Announcements 
    Call to Worship  
    Congregational Singing 
 Immortal, Invisible, God Only Wise (VT  98) 
 We Praise Thee, O God (VT 91) 
 Holy Spirit, Come with Power (VT 57) 
    The Canby Center Update:  Ray Keen 
    Offering Blessing 
  WORD 
     Children’s Story     
     Scripture Presentation: 1 Corinthians 13:1-13 
     Sermon 
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song: Heart with Loving Heart United (VT 813) 
     Communion 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

Prelude:  Karen Tro 
Worship Leader:  Frank Howard 
Song Leader:  Jana Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Ken Kauffman 



Sunday: 
 8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
 9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service 
11:30am    Potluck Meal and Congregational Business Meeting 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am      Bible Study via Zoom 
Wednesday 12:30pm  Stephen Ministry meeting 
Thursday  6:30pm      Zion Leadership Table meeting 
Worship Schedule: 
May 5:  Pastor Steve preaching 
May 19:  Pastor Steve preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week: Stacy Berkey, Luci Coulombe 
Next Week: Wanda Rohrer-Heyerly, Clark Yoder 
Budget Report:  Offering 4/28/24: $7,858 
Thank you for your generosity in helping Zion continue to support our 
congregation, community and partner ministries.  Offering through 
April totals $108,130. This amount is approximately 32% of  
our budgeted total of $341,790 for 2024. 

Congregational Business Meeting 
Sunday, May 5 

11:30am Potluck | 12:15pm meeting 
Agenda items include:  
 Update on solar project, youth ministry, and Bolivia trip  
 Budget Update 

 Commission Reports 
 Ballot 

In Prayer: 

Lord, You are the Great Healer. We value our good health and we 
lift all those in our congregation who have health concerns; those 
who are recovering from surgeries and medical procedures; those 
with long-term and on going health limitations; and those needing 
physical, spiritual, emotional, or mental rest.   
 
Prayers for continued peace and strength are requested for  
Florence Regier and her family. Florence has entered into Hospice 
care with congestive heart failure. She sends you her love and  
gratitude for so many wonderful Zion friendships and cherished 
memories. Your cards and letters of love and support would be  
most welcome. 
 
 

The Pregnancy Care Centers will host its annual Walk For Life 
fundraiser on Saturday, May 18 at Wait Park in Canby from  
10am—2pm. All ages are welcome and you can register at: 
  pccnwv.org/support/events 
Contact our Pregnancy Care Centers representative Chris Keady if 
you have questions. (503-651-3445, keadyfamily@canby.com) 

An array of colorful flowers reminds me of the love and caring of 
God’s people at Zion.  I’m grateful!  Special thanks to Good 
Cheer deliverers Kay Fisher and Carolyn Neuschwander. 
    —Gerry Hosler 


